
Our third graders recently wrapped up an incredible year with a

memorable field trip to Glendale Community College (GCC)!

Students participated in a hands-on science lesson in one of the

college’s science classrooms, where they explored exciting

experiments and scientific concepts. They also visited the

college’s impressive planetarium for a fascinating lesson on

space, sparking even more curiosity about the universe. The day

ended with a special lunch at Verdugo Park, where students

finally met their year-long pen pals in person — what a joyful

celebration!

Following this trip, each student worked hard to write a five-

paragraph informative essay, describing the day’s events in

detail. Students practiced using clear structure, strong writing

mechanics, and vivid language to share their experiences. We

are so proud of the way they organized their ideas into strong

introductions, detailed body paragraphs, and thoughtful

conclusions.

To share their hard work with you, we’ve included recordings of

several students reading a paragraph from their essays. What a

wonderful way to celebrate the end of the school year!
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